
The information and figure below show that the Central Valley Regional Board was able to replicate the 
Nitrogen data graphic that Steve Shimek presented on August 25. 
 
 
I just ran a CEDEN Query on the Nitrate data now that I know he was looking as “N” and was able to 
reproduce a similar graph for the entire ESJ area. Kind of high N values – so to say we don’t see it in 
surface water might not be quite as accurate as it could be. [20 – 45 mg/L as “N” is pretty high]. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Adam 
 

 
 


